

February 2022

Dear Pastor,

Greetings from Lancaster Baptist Church! I certainly hope this letter finds you faithfully serving the Lord and enjoying the blessings of God upon your life and ministry.

I wanted to take a moment today to write you about one of our 2009 WCBC graduates, *Miss Kristina Premo*. Kristina has grown up here at Lancaster Baptist Church and has exemplified a spirit of excellence, a love for the Lord, and a passion for souls during her years here both, at Lancaster Baptist Church and West Coast Baptist College.

God has been evidently at work in her life as she has faithfully taught in full-time Christian ministry since graduation, and He has specifically been leading her to the mission field of the Ivory Coast in West Africa. I believe God will do a mighty work through Kristina for His harvest that will impact eternity. I ask that you prayerfully consider her for your financial support as she continues to reach lost souls for the cause of Christ.

Thank you for taking a moment to consider Kristina for your prayerful and financial support. Thank you for your faithfulness to the Lord. Have a great day.

Sincerely in Christ,

Bro. Chappell

Dr. Paul Chappell

Pastor

PC:bf

661.946.4663 661.946.2620 fax

lancasterbaptist.org 4020 E. Lancaster Blvd Lancaster, CA 93535 Paul Chappell, Pastor